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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	x
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	x
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	x
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)


		
	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)


	x
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Larry Gage, Associate Director of Counseling and Psychological Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Kellie Perkowsky, Residential Education and Housing, Residence Director, (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu) 


	x
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngmnt, Construction, and Campus Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Sara Wolfson, Student, (wolfson4@tcnj.edu) 


		

	MEETING MINUTES

Date:  
2 March 2010
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:       Administrative Services Building, Room 203
I.  Minutes accepted.
M. Horst
II. Recycling presentation postponed until next meeting.

A. Radosti
B. Webb

III.  Updates:

       A.1.  Brain Potter – Transportation

             Reported the team is willing to design a survey, but compiling the results and analyzing would take a great amount of time.  There are two purposes for the survey—baseline carbon accounting and (use-ability) how many people will use programs offered.  Suggestions to include in the survey were:

· Target student, faculty and staff

· The way people come and go to campus

· List projects and available services

Discussion continued regarding shuttle buses to train stations, car pooling program, priority commuter parking, and tapping into state programs.  It was suggested that one of the programs could be chosen by gauging issues that work best or are in demand for the population and concentrate on that one.
It was suggested that perhaps the parking permit application could be revised to include car make/model, zip code, and distance to and from campus. Student assistant will post the survey on the College website.  If the response is low, then revised parking permit application process will be considered.

      A.2.   Curriculum – C. Elderkin and M. Horst

                Reported the website will be updated with a link for the capstone course and guidelines are in place. There will also be a link to environmental concentration on website.

C. Heuring will contact Frank Cooper, Registrar, to determine how many students will be taking this course.

     A.3.    Community Partnered Initiatives – W. Fatton

              W. Fatton reported the following:

· BPU gives $300 for 20 refrigerators/freezers and they pick them up.  Would be beneficial to coordinate with Dump and Run.

· Green House team from PBU gives out CFL bulbs and $200 for an event.  The team will follow-up on this program.

· Consider committing to Earth Hours from 8:00pm-9:00pm for reducing waste.

      B.  GHG Inventory – S. Wolfson is completing the inventory.

      C.  Website – S. Wolfson needs access to the website to post survey and general updates. M. Winkel will be contacted.
All
IV.  Climate Action Plan

        C. Heuring reported that he and L. Winyard have been aggressively meeting with energy service companies regarding the possibility of a geothermal plant.  This initiative does not look favorable as the Board of Public Utilities is not in favor of the technology.  They will try again by meeting with BPU, and Spiezle and TCNJ to reconsider support for the project.  It was suggested that Congressman Rush Holt be contacted for help.
Spiezel suggests if the geothermal co-gen plan doesn’t go through, get the energy companies to get on board with focusing resources on solar and conservation initiatives.
C. Heuring

V.   Other

       It was announced that L. Gage has resigned from the PC3 due to increased work load with his position.  He is willing to help on a more limited basis when possible.

J. Wingerter
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